
I am a Third Grade teacher and I am spread so thin as it is. There is so much that goes
into teaching. Planning, teaching, dealing with behaviors, sending messages to parrents, going
to meetings. There is no room for more requirements from teachers.  There is a huge teacher
shortage right now and this will make it so much worse. If this bill passes I am not sure I will
continue teaching. I know it is important for parents to be involved, but giving teachers so much
extra work is not the way. Parents can ask for information if they would like it, but requiring we
have our plans and curriculum 7 days before is not feasible. Things change so quickly in a
classroom and so many resources are used to differentiate for each child. If something isnt
working we change it up in that moment. This would make teachers feel as if they are not
trusted and even more micromanaged then ever.


